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Conservation Commission Minutes 

April 15, 2010 

 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:45pm by Chair Leah Basbanes 
Members present: Alan Chaney, Bill Moeller and Marilyn Pike 
Members absent:  Juan Amodei, Judy Larter and Jeff Haight 
Meeting held:  At the Dunstable Town library  
 
CPA Funds for Revision of Engineered Plans – McGovern Wall 
Leah brought the Commission up to date regarding the McGovern wall and the current plan that 
will be submitted to the state for approval.  This plan meets state guidelines, however, does not 
meet the approval of the Historical Commission and the Conservation Commission.  Additional 
funding would need to be approved to pay the engineer for the changes to keep the historical 
nature of the wall.  Alan made a motion to support the use of $6,000 from the general budget 
reserve of CPA funds to revise the engineered plans for the McGovern Wall.  Bill 2nd the motion. 
– All members voted in favor. 
 
Members then met with the Historical Commission to further discuss the changes to the plan.  
After the discussion, the Historical Commission also voted in favor to use the CPA funds for the 
revision of the plan. 
 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 8:15pm.  Motion 2nd. - Motion passed.  The next 
scheduled meeting for the Conservation Commission will be held on Monday, April 26th at 
7:30pm, downstairs at the Dunstable Town Hall.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheryl A. Mann 
Secretary 
Dunstable Conservation Commission  


